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To: Dang Meimei, Chair, CCSA TC5/WG3 and TC5 Liaison to IEEE 802.16

Dear Ms. Dang,

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group thanks CCSA TC5/WG3 for its very informative report (IEEE L802.16-
05/057), which was presented at our Session #40 Opening Plenary of 14 November 2005 by Dong Xiaolu.

We have passed along appropriate information to other relevant Working Groups in IEEE 802.

For details of our session, please see the IEEE 802.16 Session #40 Report:
<http://WirelessMAN.org/meetings/mtg40/report.html>.

I look forward to meeting with the CCSA delegation in Washington, DC, USA on 5 December 2005.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Dong Xiaolu, Alternate Liaison to IEEE 802.16 from CCSA TC5
Lucy Chen, Liaison to CCSA TC5 from IEEE 802.16
Irving Wang, Alternate Liaison to CCSA TC5 from IEEE 802.16
Wang Zhiqin, Vice Chair, CCSA TC5

            Cao Shumin, Chair, CCSA TC5
Zhao Shizhuo, CCSA Contact to IEEE 802
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
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